UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting February 14, 1972 4:00 p.m. Convened in Conference Room

MINUTES

Present: Dean Hart; Assistant Dean Geer; Professors Bingaman, Danjels, Fink, Goldberg, Kanowitz, MacPherson, Muir, Parnall, and R. Walker; Mr. Deloria.

The meeting was presided over by Dean Hart and attention was given to the following matters:

- 1. Professor Leo Kanowitz was elected to complete the unexpired term of Professor Walter Barnett on the University Policy Committee, for the next two years.
- 2. Faculty recruiting was discussed.
- 3. The petition of Gordon Carl Bunge was considered for readmission and the petition was denied.

The meeting was adjourned sine die.

Respectfully submitted,

Hunter L. Geer Assistant Dean

HLG:kgn